
What’s Happening In The 888 

 

Cybersecurity 

We have been many inquiries regarding the cybersecurity incident that took place a few months ago.  

Due to it being an ongoing investigation, we have been limited in what we could and could not say.  

While there are still things being worked on by law enforcement, we can say that the person behind the 

incident has been arrested.  We were able to recover a good deal of the funds that had been lost and 

now have all of that money back into our accounts.  The Board of Finance has thoroughly reviewed and 

updated our policies and procedures regarding ACH transfers and wires so we should not have this issue 

in the future.  While we are not allowed to go into specifics publically, we can say that all employees 

involved in the cybersecurity breach have been disciplined.    

 


